
Parent Teacher Conferences this week

RUHS Parent Teacher conferences will be held the evening of Thursday, February 8th from 4:30-6:30
p.m. in teacher classrooms.

Please email any teacher(s) you’d like to meet with to schedule a 10-minute time slot so you have
ample private time to discuss your student’s progress. All teacher emails can be found on
ParentVUE, StudentVUE or on the Rincon website at Faculty & Staff (tusd1.org)
-Friday, February 9th: Half Day Early Release at 11:40 a.m.

Rincon Happenings:

Free and Reduced Lunch: Breakfast and Lunch FREE for ALL Students
Thank you to all of our families who completed the free and reduce lunch forms. I am pleased to
announce that Rincon has now been approved as a Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) school
which means that we are now able to offer free meals to all students at school effective
immediately. All students enrolled at Rincon may receive breakfast and lunch at no charge for the
remainder of the school year.

Please continue to complete the free and reduced lunch forms every year, as the data benefits our
school in many ways.

RHS College and Career Update

Feb. 5 - Feb. 9
Tuesday, Feb. 6 @ Lunch on the breezeway - Cash For College Fun Info and Promo Table.
Learn about FAFSA with your Peer Coaches, Seniors Claim your reward for submitting your FAFSA,
Admissions and/or Scholarship applications. Take your picture for the Senior Slide Show!

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Frinconhs.tusd1.org%2FFaculty-Staff&data=05%7C02%7Ckristina.rowe%40tusd1.org%7C75a41417e7f44e88262708dc259d07ae%7Cbc7050e04bcc48099245ea8b65084865%7C0%7C0%7C638426603578922366%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NKjyFw7E1j53mPCtyy7N8dNA9K%2FdoQWq%2FEleEmARldc%3D&reserved=0


* Thursday, Feb. 8, 9am in the Library ASVAB in the Library for 50 Seniors and 50 Juniors.
* Thursday, Feb. 8, 4-6pm on ZOOM FAFSA Family Workshop,
Meeting ID: 883 3420 8990 Passcode: RHSCCRC
(These zoom workshops will be open most every Thursday through May 9th with varying themes
(see the Spring '24 CCR Activities List in our Q3 CCR Newsletter for details) but, always for FAFSA
Help!
THIS week, we'll be zooming from the CCR Center on campus. Stop in for In-Person help while you
are on campus for Parent Teacher Conferences. We'll have snacks! 😋
Friday, Feb. 9th - MEC Teen Town Hall! get registered and spend your day off making a difference in
our community
* Register for starred events on our CCR Events RSVP Form
Check out our full Spring '24 CCR Activities List in the Q3 CCR Newsletter:
https://www.smore.com/yx3ca
Q3 READY RANGERS Spring Update
Future Ready Rangers are our Focus! We continue to build a program that helps ensure every
Ranger is College Ready, Career Ready and Life...
www.smore.com
$ Want to help fund our College & Career Readiness Center Program?

Check out our DonorChoose page $ OR $ make a donation to your Rincon High School College
Club Program Tax Credit Fund $

Student Announcements
The UHS Video Gaming Club will be hosting a Super Smash Brothers Ultimate tournament
after school on Friday, February 2nd in room LL5. It is open to all Rincon and University High
School students with a $5 entry fee. To sign up, scan the QR code on a flyer around campus or
come to room 114. Don't miss your chance to have your name permanently etched onto the
RUHS Gaming Champions Trophy of Champions.
RHS Student Council is sponsoring another Red Cross blood drive on February 14th,
Valentines Day. Come show love for those in need and sign up to donate! Every donation can
save up to 3 lives, and if saving lives isn’t enough, donors will also receive a $20 gift card to
Amazon! Those who are 16 or 17 will need parental permission, so swing by room 201 to grab
a permission slip or ask questions!
RHS Student Council is also selling Valentine Grams during RHS lunch until February 13th, and
they will be handed out on Valentines Day! Small bags are $3 and big bags are $5. You can find
us right by the cafeteria!
Attention Rincon seniors, the yearbook needs your Baby or toddler picture. Please locate one
that you like and get them ready to submit. This picture will accompany your senior cap-n-
gown picture in the yearbook. Please send a digital file labeled with your full name to Rincon
senior Sebastian Madrigal @ Madrigal276@icloud.com. If you only have a hard copy, please
bring it to room T3 for scanning. They are due on February 9th.
The Volunteer Club is holding a towel donation drive in the Language Building: Room 403.
Bring any sized towel including washcloths, hand towels and big towels. We will be donating
the towels to Pima Animal Care Center and will be accepting donations for the next few
weeks!
Spring Sports are coming up soon. The first day of tryouts will be Monday, February 5th. Make
sure to pick up a RUHS Athletic Packet from the Athletic Office. All athletes must be cleared
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by the Athletics Office prior to any practices or conditioning. The Athletics Office has moved
to the Portable Mobile Unit outside the North Gym. Please pick up packets there.
In applied sustainability the class is working on a project that needs massive amounts of 20 fl
oz Gatorade or Powerade type bottles. If you can save yours and have your student drop them
off in Room 106, that would be greatly appreciated and they will go to good use.

Kristina Rowe
Kristina is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters


